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Portland South Primary School 
òReaching for the Stars to Achieve SUCCESSó 

Important Dates 
Friday 2nd November Casual Dress DayðGold Coin Donation  Brain Cancer Fundraiser 

 SwimmingðAll Grades 

Saturday 3rd November Upwelling Festival 

Sunday 4th November 3 Bays Marathon 

Monday 5th November Curriculum DayðNo School 

Tuesday 6th November Melbourne Cup Holiday 

Friday 9th November SwimmingðAll Grades 

Friday 16th November SwimmingðAll Grades 

Monday 19th November Swimming Grades Foundation, 1/2 and 3/4 

Wednesday 21st November Grade 2 Sleepover 

Thursday 22nd November Grade F/1/2 Excursion 

Thursday 13th December Starry, Starry Night   

Thursday 20th December Picnic Day 

Awards will be presented at Fridayõs assembly 

Dom Gadsden  

You should be so proud of yourself for how hard you 

are trying with class and home activities.  Your efforts 

with this weeks homework was great!   

Harrison Barton  

You should be so proud of your reading and writing 

progress! You wanted to read òGo Dog Goó and you 

worked hard to achieve  

this goal.  



We Respect, We Challenge,  
We Achieve, We Believe 

From the Principal  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Newsletter Week 4 
The very busy week that just whizzed past was 
Week 3! The year continues to fly by.  
  
  
Kanga Cricket- Thursday November 1st.  
Good Luck to the Portland South Primary School 
Kanga Cricket team tomorrow. The children are 
pumped! A special thanks to Mr Stannard and Mr 
Boots for their coaching. 
 
CARRIEôS Beanies 4 Brain Cancer Fundraiser - 
Friday, November 2nd  
On Friday, we will be participating in a Fundraiser 
to raise money for óCarrieôs Beanies 4 Brain 
Cancerô. Children will be invited to wear casual 
clothes and bring a gold coin donation. Thanks for 
your support!  
 
 
Upwelling Festival Parade-  
Saturday November 3rd                                                                                                 

Thank you to all students and families that have let 
us know they will be participating in the óUpwelling 
Paradeô.  If you have not brought back your 
participation note, can you please do so by this 
Friday? The Parade is certainly a highlight on our 
community calendar. We would also love to 
encourage our parents and other family members 
to join in the celebrations too. As they say, the 
more the merrier! We hope to see as many of you 
there as possible.   
 
Parade Route  
All groups will assemble at the lawn area on the 
west side of All Saints Catholic Church on Henty 
Street at 9:45am. At 10:00am the Parade will head 
south down Bentinck Street to the Gawler Street 
roundabout, then turn east into Cliff Street, 
travelling down to the foreshore to the lawn area 
next to the Angling Club where we will assemble 
ready for óthe Callô at 10:45 am. 
 
 
GRADE STRUCTURES FOR 2019 
I know everyone is eager and excited about 2019 
already. I just wanted to let you know that I am 
currently working with budgets and projected 
student numbers, in order to organise structures 
that best work for our students and our school. I will 
let you know as soon as structures have been 
confirmed. Staff will be finalised later in the year.  
 
 
 

Our School now has the Skoolbag App to 

help us communicate more effectively 

with our Parent/Student community. We 

are asking parents to install our Skoolbag 

School App. To install it, just search for 

Skoolbag in either the Apple App Store or 

Google Play Store, install the Skoolbag 

app, then tap the select your school 

search and type in Portland South PS.   If 

you would like help with installing the app 

come and see Mrs Barbary in the office.  
Please note that the Newsletter can be 

accessed through  this app.  

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 
On Monday night the 
School Council met and 
discussed the prospect of 
introducing a new polo top. 
There was a vote by 
School Council members 
and it was agreed that the 
new polo top will be  
introduced going forward. 
We are not expecting  
families to change from  
already purchased tops, 
but new ones will be  
available to those who are interested. Eventually 
the old tops will be phased out over time.  
Samples will be available in the office from next 
week.   
 
 
CURRICULUM DAY & MELBOURNE CUP 
HOLIDAY 
A reminder that Monday 5th November is a  
Curriculum Day and Tuesday 6th November is 
the Melbourne Cup public holiday. Students are 
not required at school on these days.  
 
 
Have a fantastic week 
 

Vicki  



 
 

Judd Egan, Summer Campbell, Mia Oõ Brien, 

Kumail Rana,  

Check out our Portland South  
Primary School website! 

It has had a re- vamp! 
You can find it at  

 
www.portlandsthps.vic.edu.au 

 

Street Parade ð  

Bentinck Street 

10am  
 

Upwelling Call - 

Foreshore 10:45 

The Portland Upwelling Festival will be this Saturday the 3rd of November.  If you are 

interested in your child participating in the Upwelling Parade, please fill out the reply 

slip below and return it to the office by Friday the 26th October.  Our theme this year 

is  òpredator mammals & sharksó.  We will be asking students to wear blue  clothing.    

If any parents can help walk in the parade  please let the office know.  All groups will 

assemble at the lawn area on the west side of All Saints Catholic Church on Henty 

Street at 9:45 am ready for the parade to start at 10.00am.  
 

Yes my child/ren____________________________________________ 

would like to participate in the Upwelling Parade on Saturday 

3rd of November.    

Yes I can be a parent helper for the Parade.  
 

 

 

No I am unavailable to be a parent helper for the Parade.  

 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

This term the students will have the opportunity to participate in the Portland 3 Bays 

Marathon. The 3 Bays marathon is a wonderful local event held on Sunday the 4 th of 

November . Students will be a part of our Portland South team and run a relay from 

start to finish in 1km blocks. I have been excited and pleased to see so many students 

already register their interest in participating.  

Students will be required to participate in training each week leading up to the 

event. Some time at lunch (every second day) and PE (Battle of the Grades) will be 

dedicated to this. In order to be eligible for the team the students must demonstrate 

their commitment to training.  

Parents will be required to drop their child off at a common meeting place and will 

be bused around the course. Parents will also be required to pick up their child at the 

finish line (Henty Hotel). More information will be sent home in the coming weeks.  

We can organise your new school 
clothing complete with embroidered 
school logo to get your child looking 
the part. Hoodies from $40 each & 
poloõs from $15 each. We can also 
embroider your school logo onto 
your own clothing for just $10 each! 
For all your school needs, give us a 
call on 0491 075 036 or send an email 
to completembroidery@gmail.com! 

 
Sophie Anderson and Indi Hewson 
from the Portland Secondary College 
have organised a casual clothing day 
to raise money for Carries Beanies 4 
Brain Cancer.  We ask students to 
wear casual dress and bring a gold 
coin donation. 

Gold Coin Donation! 


